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The Public Servants Association (PSA) condemns the brutal and senseless killing of two law enforcement officers, 

who were gunned down whilst on duty at the N2 on-ramp to Nkodibe, in KwaZulu-Natal on 30 August 2021. These 

law enforcement officers were serving at the Mtubatuba Road Traffic Inspectorate (RTI). Reports state that the 

officers were ambushed by unknown suspects and had their state issued firearms stolen. 

  

The PSA in the province calls on the MEC of Transport and Community Safety, Peggy Nkonyeni, to assign a 

senior provincial investigator to this matter, to ensure that these criminals are arrested without delay. We further 

call on the department to strengthen measures to prevent future occurrences of similar incidents. 

  

The PSA calls on its members in the RTI to remain vigilant and report any unsafe conditions to their PSA Shop 

Stewards or the provincial office on 031 310 3600 or email sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za. 
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